
 

 

Dear Parents,  

I am so excited to be your child’s first teacher!  

I will do my very best to ensure that as they learn and grow, they feel 
happy and supported along their learning journey. It is my hope that each 
child will grow, learn, and develop in their own unique way and I am so 
excited about all the fun things we will do over the coming year!  

As your child settles into school, I hope that we can work as a team to 
support your child in all the new things that they will learn. Please do come 
and speak to me, or Mrs Moore, with any questions or concerns you may 
have. A few reminders for you: 

· Our first full day is tomorrow Tuesday 5th September. Children should 
bring: a coat, a bottle of water and a bookbag. We will help children 
select and get their lunches at dinnertime.  

· Please make sure you have informed us if your child has any allergies 
or intolerances.  

· Our PE will be on Thursday afternoons so children will need to come to 
school dressed in their PE kits on Thursdays. This will start this 
Thursday.  

Thank you to for connecting to your child on Class Dojo. This is an online 
platform used by our school to help connect families to the classroom. This 
will be how I keep in touch to update you on what is happening in school 
and in the classroom.  

I am looking forward to working with you and helping your child settle into 
their first year in school.  

Many Thanks,  

 
Miss Hargrove    
Class Teacher  
 
Mrs Moore and Mrs Gyatt 
Teaching Assistant 
 


